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H2M participates in SHRM-LI's 26th- Annual Conference
June 06, 2017 - Long Island

H2M’s Human Resources Department.

Melville, NY Members of the H2M architects + engineers Human Resources Department recently
attended the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM-LI) 26th Annual Conference.
SHRM-LI promotes effective, value-added, professional human resource practices and provides
members with a wide variety of professional development opportunities and a networking forum.

The recent and continued growth of H2M exemplifies the firms’ commitment to advance
professionals and to ensure that HR is an essential and effective partner in the development of long
term careers at H2M. H2M is expected to hire an additional 90 employees this year.
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